COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Refi- B '. 2nd June, 1930,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 27th wlfimo in further reference to the case of the
‘: Wood Eet&rﬁip “DWM“ and in reply to acquaint you that
3 * ~ as intimated inmy letter of the 19th ultimo in accordance
with the Conmittee's instructions the class of the ves-el

He

has been omitted from the reprint of the Register Book for
issue in July next.

The Committee note the Owmers do not desire the
vessel's class to bs withdrawn from the Register Book, but
the Committee regret that in view of the importance which they
attach to the Half Time Survey they have no alternative

but to adhere to their previous deeision, namely:-

that to entitle ﬁm vessel to have her class re-instated

in the Register Bock it will be necessary for the Half Time

Survey on the hull and machinmery to be carried out at a pirs
© where the Society has a Surveyor stationed and for a |

favmublu report to be received,




